
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC MEETING  

 
MEETING CANCELLED 

 
TEMPE ARTS & CULTURE COMMISSION 

Wednesday, March 14, 2018 
6 p.m.  

 
Tempe Center for the Arts  

Carter Lounge  
700 W. Rio Salado Pkwy 

Tempe, AZ 85281 
 
 

THE MARCH 14, 2018 TEMPE ARTS & CULTURE 
COMMISSION MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO 
FAILURE TO MEET QUORUM. 
 

The next meeting of the Tempe Arts & Culture Commission is scheduled to 
be held on April 11, 2018. A Notice of Public Meeting will be sent to the City 
Clerk’s Office at least 48 hours prior to that date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A copy of the agenda for the meeting will be available at Tempe City Hall, 31 East 5th Street at least 
twenty-four hours in advance of the meeting. According to the Arizona Open Meeting Law, the Tempe 
Arts and Culture Commission may only discuss matters listed on the agenda.  The City of Tempe 
endeavors to make all public meetings accessible to persons with disabilities.  With 48 hours advance 
notice, special assistance is available at public meetings for sight and/or hearing-impaired persons. Please 
call 480-350-2704 (voice), or 480-350-8400 (TDD), to request an accommodation to participate in the 
Tempe Arts and Culture Commission meeting.   

 


